
Mark Frey 
 

Please de-couple Washington's emission policies from California's emission rules going forward.
This is not California and Washington residents are experiencing higher costs of gas and
transportation /shipping that are rapidly becoming unaffordable. 

Please tailor emission policies to realistic goals for Washington that take into account
Washingtonian's income levels, and ability to pay for transportation and shipping. 

Thank you.


